
My submission is that the ACCC consider also service providers who are not purchasing enough 

bandwidth for their products / advertised products. 

From memory, comment was made in the recent 4 Corners program and NBN chairman acknowledged it 

was happening. 

I am of the opinion if a provider advertises a product then through their deliberate choice does not 

provide sufficient of the product to fulfil needs, 

 and that this is not due to excessive usage with limited system capacity that it woukd be fraud. 

Further more as NBN is the wholesaler and is aware their product being used in this way they are also 

responsable. and must notify and warn sellers of it's product or cease supply to them until it is recitfied. 

Please consider these lelments in the report 
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